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FROM THE COMMANDERS DESK:


First, let me express my thanks to all the members of Kennesaw Mountain Camp 3 for the confidence you have expressed in me by electing me Camp Commander for 2011.  I only hope that I can live up to your expectations.


At the December meeting I outlined my goals for the Camp, and with the concurrence of, and reasonable efforts of the membership they are all attainable.  For those who were not at the December meeting here are the goals:


Develop a Camp Website.  I am please to announce that due to the work of Brother Rich Morrison we now have a Camp Website.  It can be found at: � HYPERLINK "http://sonsofunionveteranskennesawcamp.yolasite.com/" ��http://sonsofunionveteranskennesawcamp.yolasite.com/�  Kudos to Brother Rich.


Develop an electronic copy of our Camp By-Laws for distribution to all Camp members and inclusion on the Camp Website.


Have a major fund raiser that would net enough money to purchase a National Flag, Camp Flag, and possibly Station Banners for use at our meetings.


Increase the Camp membership by 50%.  This would mean adding 8 new members to our roster.


Develop a Schedule for 2011 of all meetings and activities early in the year.


Develop program options for our meetings, Speakers, Tours, etc.


Begin developing a medal for the 2013 Department Encampment.


Possibly solicit funds from the National Memorial Fund to replace the grave marker of PVT. Cass at Kennesaw Mountain NBP.  Current marker lists the grave as unknown.  This will take the cooperation of the Camp, Kennesaw Mountain NBP, and the National organization.








UPCOMMING EVENTS


January 29 – Camp Meeting.


February 26 – Camp Meeting.


March 26 – Department of Ga. & S.C. 4th Annual Encampment – Hampton Ga.


April 30 – Camp Meeting
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Fitzgerald, referred to as the Colony City, is the place where the North and South came together. 


After the Civil War, Indiana attorney P. H. Fitzgerald sought a place where Union Veterans could live to escape depression and drought in the Midwest. He struck a deal with then-Georgia Governor William J. Northern, and by the summer of 1895, people started filing into this area by wagon, horseback, steamboat, and train. 


The colony later became Fitzgerald. Today, that history is reflected in Fitzgerald's blue and gray sidewalks, and streets named for Union and Confederate Generals. 


Fitzgerald was home of Colony Post #14, the largest GAR Post in the South.  It was also home to Fitzgerald Post # 17, and Neal Dow Post #19.





There were two Sons of Veterans Camps, Roosevelt Camp #5, and Colony Camp #35.





The WRC Hall (pictured at right) still exists, and it may be possible to hold the Department Encampment there.





Fitzgerald is home to the Blue and Grey Museum, which could be a side trip location for the Encampment, and is 15 miles from the surrender site of Jefferson Davis.





NEXT MEETING: Our January 29th meeting will be held at the Marietta Police Department, 240 Lemon Street in Marietta.  Park in the front lot (free) and tell the clerk at the front desk that you are there for the SUVCW meeting.  Here is a link to a map of our meeting location: 


� HYPERLINK "http://maps.google.com/maps?hl=en&source=hp&q=240+lemon+street+marietta+ga&oq=&um=1&ie=UTF-8&hq=&hnear=240+Lemon+St,+Marietta,+GA+30060&gl=us&ei=otqfS82vC8SAlAesz4mPDg&sa=X&oi=geocode_result&ct=title&resnum=1&ved=0CAcQ8gEwAA" �http://maps.google.com/maps?hl=en&source=hp&q=240+lemon+street+marietta+ga&oq=&um=1&ie=UTF-8&hq=&hnear=240+Lemon+St,+Marietta,+GA+30060&gl=us&ei=otqfS82vC8SAlAesz4mPDg&sa=X&oi=geocode_result&ct=title&resnum=1&ved=0CAcQ8gEwAA�





Place your curser over the above link and use Ctrl + Click to open the map.
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SUVCW MERCHANDISE


The following websites offer additional SUVCW merchandise


www.suvcwmi.org/store/ - SUV hat badge, SUVCW blazer patch





https://iowavalor.com/page.php?25 - Custom Baseball caps





www.grantcamp.org/OrderForm.pdf 





suvcw-cf.org/Merchandise.htm - Lots of neat stuff








I would like to encourage all the members of Kennesaw Camp 3 to attend the 4th Annual


Department of Georgia and South Carolina Encampment to be held at Nash Farm on 25-27 March.  The Commander-in-Chief, Brad Shall, will be in attendance and this will be a unique opportunity to let him know what direction we would like to see the National Organization take.  See page 3 of the newsletter for more details.  We will be electing our delegates to the Encampment at the January meeting.





	My watch words for this fraternal year will be, Everyone bring one.  If each of us would recruit one new member our Camp would grow by 100%.





Yours in F, L, &C


Mark Hale


Camp Commander











It was discussed at our December meeting the possibility of Camp 3 hosting the Department Encampment for 2013 in Fitzgerald, Georgia. I brought up the idea at the Department of Georgia and South Carolina Mid-Year Conference and it was well received.  What follows is a brief history of Fitzgerald, Georgia.
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